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February 11, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Council Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building  
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution for the purpose of 
requesting approval of a multi-year Contract Approval Agreement for the Liberty Sports Park 
CIP project, pursuant to Section 819 of the Prince George’s County Charter.  The project was an 
add on to the FY21 Department of the Environment (DoE) CIP budget request.  As such, the 
request is not contemplated with the FY21 budget approval.  The project is a multi-year, fixed 
price ($6,152,336.00) agreement.  The project will deliver a turnkey, design-build solution to 
manage stormwater volume controls and 124.9 acres of impervious surface restoration credits 
towards the County’s National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) MS4 permit 
water quality restoration mandates.   

Department of the Environment has secured approvals from the Office of Central 
Services, the Office of Law and Risk Management in accordance with the attached Agreement.  
FY21 funding is available and DoE has included the project with the FY22 budget request and 
out years.   

The Council’s favorable consideration of this project is greatly appreciated.  Should you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact my office or Michelle Russell, Acting Director, 
Department of the Environment, at (301) 883-5812. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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